
September 14, 1979 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Friday, 

September 14, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home 

Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Wilbur Danner, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 A letter was read from the SPCA regarding the township’s annual contribution.  

They tell us our annual contribution should be $270.00.  Supervisors discussed this and 

decided to table until next month’s meeting.   

 There was a discussion on whether to loan rake to anyone.  A motion was made that 

we should not loan rake to anyone because of damages that might incur.  This motion was 

made by Willis Waybright, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Supervisors discussed getting a new mower for the tractor since the present one is 

worn out.   

 Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m. by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.  

 Next meeting will be held on Friday October 12, 11979 at 7:30 p.m. at the township 

municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


